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Business Goal: 

:

Environmental :

The IEUA FY 2018/19 Single Audit and the Comprehensive Annual Financial Reports are
consistent with the Agency’s Business Goal of Fiscal Responsibility in providing transparent
communication of the fiscal year activity and the net position of the different programs of the
Agency.

On December 19, 2018, the Board of Directors approved the Single Audit and the
Comprehensive Annual Financial Reports for FY 2017/18 reviewed by the Audit Committee on
December 11, 2018.
On March 16, 2016, the Board approved Contract No. 4600002079 with Lance, Soll &
Lunghard, LLP for financial auditing and single audit services, for three fiscal years beginning in
FY 2015/16, with the option to extend two additional fiscal years.

Attachment 1 - Background
Exhibit A - Single Audit

     Exhibit B - FY 2018/19 Audited Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (in Substantive 
Completed Form - https://www.ieua.org/fy-2018-2019-comprehensive-annual-financial
report-substantive-completed-form-fiscal-year-ended-june-30-2019/)

Attachment 2 - PowerPoint
Attachment 3 - LSL Financial Audit Results Presentation

Not Applicable
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